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Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

I'm a parent of a Cascade K-8 student, and I'm writing to request your support funding the
remaining sidewalk additions needed for a COMPLETE path from the school to 25th Ave
NE. The existing sidewalk is beautiful and wide. But it stops significantly short of 25th Ave
NE as it heads west from the school, sending any children who might be walking that way
out onto the street, right where cars will be turning onto the street from 200th. 
Especially in these dark and wet days, we all realize how hard it can be to see pedestrians,
especially children who may not yet be as adept as grownups at paying attention to cars or
realizing they are not visible. 

I know it’s been discussed before, please discuss again. Hoping for a better outcome this
time for our kids’ safety. 

Thank you,

Kayla Pennington
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